
 
Dear Parents 
 
This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 
week.  
 
In Literacy, students will be starting their new topic called, ‘A Giant Birthday’.  
Students will be distinguishing between formal and informal language, making 
notes from information given to us and then using these notes to create personalise 
invitations for all of the guests from Cloudland. 
 

In Numeracy, students will be practising their 3, 4 and 8 times tables. They will be 
focusing on word problems.  
 
In Science, students will be beginning a new topic called ‘Life Processes’. During this 
unit they will learn about basic life processes common to animals and plants. 
 
In IPC, students will begin their new topic ‘Treasure’. In this topic they will begin to 
learn about and explore the different types of treasure there are.  
 
In Art / Technology, students will be continuing or starting to make their photo 
frames. 
 
In ICT, students will be continuing their work on emailing. We will discuss e-safety 
again and talk about email etiquette or ‘netiquette’. Some children are keen to use 
their emails at home too. 
 
For PSHE, students will complete the last section of the ‘Healthy Me’ puzzle piece. 
This area of study is called ‘My Amazing Body’ and the children will discuss some 
fascinating facts about the human body. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  The week ahead in Year 3            (8 Apr - 12 Apr 2018) 



 
 
Notice & Reminders: 
 

 If you are not receiving the Home Learning Menu each and every week, please 
notify Reception, who can update our email records. 

 Remember to utilise our online learning platforms over the holidays. 
https://readingeggs.co.uk/  
http://me.mathletics.com/  
https://ec1.educationcity.com  
https://www.activelearnprimary.co.uk  

 Reading records should be signed each and every time you read with your 
children to keep a log of how often they read. They can be reading any material; 
the colour banded books that are sent home, library books, books at home, 
online books, newspapers (for children), magazines, comic books, etc. 

 Please remember that learning starts at 7:10. Reading and phonics starts the day 
so any late arrivals miss valuable learning time. Please ensure students arrive 
promptly at 7:00. 

 School starts again on Sunday 8 April. 

 We now have school ties in stock. Please see reception if you need to purchase a 
new tie. 

 
 
Have a lovely holiday! 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Year 3 Team 
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